
Special Workshop Meeting Minutes 
     School District #39 

 
 

           September 8, 2016 
 
The Wahoo Board of Education met in a special workshop session on Thursday 
evening, September 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the Wahoo High School Media Center 
located at 2201 N Locust Street, Wahoo, Nebraska.  Publicized notice was given by 
publication in the Wahoo Newspaper on September 6, 2016.   
 
The special workshop meeting was opened by President Eric Gottschalk at 6:00 p.m. 
with the following board members answering roll call: Eric Gottschalk, Mike Hancock, 
Brett Eddie, Al Grandgenett, Steve Vrana and Rob Brigham.  Also present were 
Superintendent, Brandon Lavaley and NSAB representative, Marcia Herring.  
 
The Board of Education and all participants said the pledge of allegiance.  
 
The Open Meetings Law was brought to the attention of the board and pubic. 
 
The Board went over Board relations and policies.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:37 p.m.  
 
 


